

CELEBRATING 153 YEARS OF LOVE AND LIGHT!



Sunday, November 10, 2019

NEWS YOU CAN USE

- This morning as we celebrate 153 years of Love and Light we welcome home Rev. Teresa "Terri" Hord
 Owens, the General Minister and President of the Christian Church (Disciples of Christ) who will bring a
 Powerful Word from the Lord. We are also excited to welcome special guest vocalist, Callie Day, who
 will bless us mightily in song.
- The King's Closet is collecting winter clothing items. New or gently used and clean items, especially coats, hats, gloves and scarfs, for men, women, children and infants are needed. It is tremendously helpful, if clothing donations are on hangers. Also, please note clothing drop off is MONDAY ONLY from 5:30pm 7:30pm. Please bring your BEST donations as we help keep others warm during the winter season.
- The **Drama Ministry** has several upcoming opportunities. Anyone interested in lending their talents and being a part of the ministry, please visit the Drama Ministry table, in the Narthex, after service. You may also contact Drama Ministry Servant Leader, Vera Williams, at 757-630-9559 or veradwill@gmail.com
- The Women's Ministry will be distributing gift bags to women again this year during our Annual LWCC Christmas Outreach! From TODAY through December 15, the Women's Ministry will collect the following items in the Narthex after Sunday Service: lotion, body wash, body spray, perfume, nail polish, lip gloss and lipstick. Please make sure items are TRIAL SIZE and NEW. Used items cannot be accepted.
- **CHURCH FAMILY FUN NIGHT**: Join your LWCC Family for a night of sharing Faith, Fellowship and Fun on Friday, November 22nd from 6:30pm 9:30pm. There will be food, dancing, prizes, giveaways, board games, card games, floor games and yes...video gaming, too! We've planned fun for all ages. This event is free and open to our LWCC FAMILY, but registration is required. Please register your family, today, in the Narthex and receive additional information. We want to see **YOU** there!
- <u>Call Out for Early Childhood Educators:</u> If you are a current or retired educator with a concentration in Early Childhood Development, your assistance is welcomed. Please email Rev. Lynn Martin, Chief Operating Officer, at <u>lynnmartin@lightoftheworld.org</u>



- Join us each Sunday and Wednesday, November 3rd 27thth, as Pastor Janae preaches and teaches the new sermon series, "THIS IS US". During church anniversary month we will study the importance of family relationships. Some of our greatest joys and sorrows are centered around family. This sermon series explores how God grows us amid these family realities and how God's glory shines in spite of them.
- **SPECIAL OFFERING** In honor of our 153rd church anniversary, not only are we celebrating ALL month, each member is asked to prayerfully sacrifice financially to prepare a special anniversary offering in the amount of \$153, or your best gift above and beyond tithes and offerings.
- #ThisIsUsLWCC All month long, as you are out and about, we are asking if you bump into a fellow church member; take a moment and say hello, snap a photo and post it to your social media using the hashtag #THISISUSLWCC

SERMON NOTES

SERMON TITLE:	 	
REFERENCED SCRIPTURES:		
SERMON NOTES:		





